FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH PELHAM KINDERGARTEN

2867 Pelham Parkway Pelham, Alabama 35124 205-663-7455

January 4, 2022

Dear Parents,

Registration is now open for the 2022-2023 school year for church members and those in our program. Our classes filled very quickly last year, and we expect the same to be true this year. We encourage you to return your forms as soon as possible. Registration to the public opens <u>January 18, 2022</u>. The registration fee should accompany your application. This secures your child a place and is non-refundable. Our kindergarten hours are 9:00-12:00, with optional After Lunch Bunch until 1:30. I am attaching an informational letter for those interested in a half day program for your kindergarten (K-5) age children.

The K-5 class hours are 8:15 – 12:00. The children can go to 1st grade from this class.

Our tuition will be as follows:

Three year old Tuesday/Thursday\$	115.00/monthregistration \$115
Three year old Monday/Wednesday/Friday\$	140.00/monthregistration \$140
Three year old Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday\$	140.00/monthregistration \$140
Four year old Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday\$	140.00/monthregistration \$140
Four year old Monday/Wednesday/Friday\$	140.00/monthregistration \$140
Four year old Monday-Friday\$	175.00/monthregistration \$175
Five year old Monday-Friday\$	205.00/monthregistration \$205

Any teacher requests should be put in writing and will be honored <u>if possible</u>, <u>but are not guaranteed</u>. Classes may be added, dropped or modified as registration warrants. Registration assures your child a place in the program, but not a particular class.

Snack fees, which are due in January 2023, will be evaluated and set in the fall. We will also have an activity fee due October 31, 2022. The amount will be set at the end of this year after all activities have been completed. We will also offer After Lunch Bunch until 1:30 each day for an additional charge. You can purchase 20 days of After Lunch Bunch for \$80.00. Early drop-off at 8:00 will also be available in the fall. The cost will be \$3.00 per day and will be handled similar to After Lunch Bunch. You can purchase 10 days for \$30.00 – 20 for \$60.00, etc. You can sign up for both After Lunch Bunch and early drop-off when school starts in the fall.

Our first day of school in the fall will be September 7. You will get a call from your child's teacher around the middle of August to set up a time for an orientation visit. If you have not heard from your teacher by August 22nd please give me a call. If you move or change phone numbers after registration, please update us so we will have correct contact information for the fall. You will need to bring your child's immunization form to the orientation visit.

If you have any questions regarding your child's placement for next year, please let me know. We also have a Mother's Day Out Program for 6 weeks through 2 year olds. If you need information, please contact Kathy McCurry at 663-7455 (church) or 296-1748 (home). You can reach me at 663-7455 (church) or 540-6875 (cell). We are looking forward to another exciting and fun-filled year and hope that you will join us!

Sincerely,

Sharon Barth Director